
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: JULY 17, 2017 
 
FROM: PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
          
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE  

  
ISSUE: 

Receive the public correspondence received by the department. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Park and Recreation Commission receive for file. 

 
DISCUSSION: 

In an effort to share positive and negative public comments the Parks, Recreation and Community 
Services Department receives from time to time; comments will be shared during regularly 
scheduled Park and Recreation Commission meetings. Attached is an email from Stan Morrison 
regarding the Medal of Honor Freeway Sign Ceremony at Villegas Park held on Friday, May 26, 
2017. 

.   
FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Mario Lara, Deputy Director 
Approved by: Adolfo Cruz, Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director  
Approved by: Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Attachment: Email from Stan Morrison  
   


